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Miami County Public Health COVID-19 Update 

 

Miami County - Miami County Public Health is issuing an update on the COVID-19 in Miami 

County.   

 

Over the past week, from May 23, 2020-May 29, 2020, Miami County has had 17 new COVID-19 

cases and 2 new hospitalizations. This brings the total number of COVID-19 cases for Miami 

County to 355.    

 

This week, MCPH began working with congregate living facilities to initiate testing in 

accordance to the recommendations by Governor DeWine and ODH Director Dr. Acton. Under 

the ODH guidelines, COVID-19 testing should be conducted in all congregate living settings 

throughout Ohio. So far there have been no positive COVID-19 test results from those that 

were tested this week. In the coming weeks MCPH will continue working with these facilities to 

conduct testing for individuals.  

 

As the community moves into the summer season and we begin to interact more with others, it 

is important to be cautious and help slow the spread of the virus. Stay home if you are sick, 

avoid those who are sick, practice safe social distancing and wear a face covering where social 

distancing is challenging. MCPH will continue to update the community on the evolving COVID-

19 situation in Miami County. 
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